
Action Items GLOSS XVII, Nov 2022 

Agenda Item Action item 
1.1. Opening 

of the session 
The GLOSS Chair and GLOSS Secretariat will draft and send a letter to 
David Pugh’s family on behalf of the GLOSS Group of Experts 

2.4. Data 
Archeology 
Workshop 

Establishment of a Task Team to study and address key 
recommendations made during the-Data Archaeology Workshop 
(March 2020) that are relevant to GLOSS. Members include: 

• Laurent Testut LIENSs (CNRS/LRU), supported by Alexa 
Latapy (SHOM) 

• UH Sea Level Center representative, to be nominated and 
confirmed by Matthew Widlansky 

• PSMSL representative (Andrew Matthews or Liz Bradshaw) 

6. GLOSS Data 
Access and 
Status 
reporting 

• Existing data centers group to continue progress towards unified 
data portal for all GLOSS datasets. Report progress at next 
Steering Group meeting 

• Next meeting of the Steering Group to include in its agenda the 
harmonization of metadata and GLOSS identifiers among Data 
Centers 

8. UN Ocean 
Decade 

Small team to develop the idea of regional technical teams for 
submission to UN Decade (Emily to join). 

9. Update to 
GLOSS 
Implementation 
Plan 

• Chair, with support from GLOSS Secretariat, to establish 
GLOSS Steering Group 

• Chair to continue the update of the Implementation Plan to 
submit a first draft to the Steering Group at its next meeting 
(Spring 2023) 

• Steering Group to review GLOSS Terms of Reference to 
clarify points of procedure and reflect changes to it after 
JCOMM dissolution 

• Define the structure of the planned Unified Data Portal 
• Define new work on the planned improved metadata 
• Draft Implementation Plan to be submitted to the GLOSS-GE 

at its next session 
10. Linkages 
Between GLOSS 
and other 
Programmes 
and Bodies 

Chair and Secretariat to explore possibility to run back-to-back meeting 
between IHO TWCWG and GLOSS in spring 2024 

AOB Letter of thanks to Thorkild Aarup to be sent by Chair on behalf of 
GLOSS-GE 
Letter of thanks to Patrick Caldwell to be sent by Chair on behalf of 
GLOSS-GE  

 


